
 
 

 
13500 Philmont Avenue  |  Philadelphia, PA  19116 

Elementary 215-969-1579  | Jr./Sr. High 215-969-2404 
Fax 215-969-9732  |  cca.ccphilly.org 

Calvary Christian Academy 
 

Educating Disciples of Christ Ephesians 4:12-13 

 
 
 

Capture Your Congratulations! 
  

  
  
September, 2020 
  
  
Dear CCA Senior Parents, 
  
Welcome to your child’s senior year of high school. This year will be full of many emotional 
changes. You will find your child both excited and fearful as he/she looks to the future and 
considers what God has in store. This is also a natural time for reflection on the past and all that the 
Lord has done thus far. As a parent, we are sure you are doing the very same thing. You must be 
filled with a mix of emotions as your child begins his/her senior year and sees graduation in the near 
future. Wouldn’t it be great to capture that pride and excitement in print that will last a lifetime?  
  
The CCA Yearbook reserves a section of its publication for congratulatory ads dedicated to seniors 
where their families’ well wishes and delight can be recorded. This will be a message your child can 
cherish for a lifetime! Let them know just how proud you are by purchasing a senior ad today. 
  
If you would like to purchase an ad, please fill out the enclosed order form and return it to the 
HIGH SCHOOL Office with the proper payment. If your order is received by the HIGH 
SCHOOL Office on or before December 2, 2020, this cherished memory will only cost $40.00. 
Orders received after the “early bird” deadline will cost $50.00. The final deadline for all senior ads 
is January 6, 2021. 
  
If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Penny Woolston by email (pwoolston@ccphilly.org) 
or by phone through the High School Office (215-969-2404). Please know that some layout 
decisions will be made by the yearbook staff based upon the amount of words and the ability of the 
picture to be enlarged. Pictures will be edited by the yearbook staff to fit neatly and clearly in the 
allotted space. The Yearbook Staff is given very tight deadlines by the production company and 
therefore, may not be able to discuss layout changes that are made. 
  
Thank you for your demonstration of love, support and pride for your child. It is a blessing that will 
keep on giving throughout the lifetime of your child’s yearbook. 
  
  
Sincerely, 
  
CCA Yearbook Staff 
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Senior’s name:            

Your name:            

Phone number:            

Email address:            

Number of photos included (up to two): _____ 

Please note: Photos are sent home with Seniors before their last school day of school. They will be placed 

in closed envelopes marked “To the Parents of…” 

*If you would prefer to pick up the Ad photos from the school office, please check here: _____ 
 

Fill in your senior Ad congratulatory message below placing one character (letter, punctuation mark, or 

space) in each box.  Thank you. 
 

                  

                  

                  

                  

                  

                  

                  

                  

                  

                  

                  

                  

                  

                  

                  

                  

                  

                  

                  

                  
 
 

Note the following:  

• Only one Ad per student allowed.   

• All Ads are a quarter-page in size.   

• These Ads are solely for the purpose of congratulating a CCA senior and may not be used 
for business endorsements of any kind.   

• The CCA Yearbook staff must approve all Ads, and because of tight deadlines, they may 
not be able to discuss layout changes. 
 

Payments may be made in cash or checks made payable to CCA. 
Received by December 2, 2020 - $40.00 

Received by January 6, 2021 - $50.00 

Senior Ad Order Form 2020-2021 

C a l v a r y  C h r i s t i a n  A c a d e m y  
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